
WHFF Conference Cancellation email 

Due to the continuing prevalence of Covid-19, sadly the decision has been made to 
cancel the 15th World Holstein Conference, which was due to take place on 21-27 
March 2021 in Montreux, Switzerland. 

The WHFF Council together with the Swiss Federations, Holstein Switzerland and swissherd-
book, have assessed the current World situation regarding Covid-19 and regret to inform you 
that the WHFF Conference and Classifiers workshop planned for 21-27 March 2021, is defi-
nitely cancelled. There will be no further postponement; the next WHFF conference is sched-
uled for 2024. 

While both the organizing associations Holstein Switzerland and swissherdbook, and the 
WHFF, greatly regret having to make this decision, they consider it to be the most appropriate 
solution given the current global circumstances.


Registration fees which have already been paid are to be refunded to the respective partici-
pants. 

The WHFF Council would like to offer its sincere thanks to all organizers, breeding associa-
tions, speakers, partners, and sponsors for their extensive involvement in the planning of the 
Conference up to this point. 

The WHFF Council will address the requirement for a General Assembly in spring 2021. More 
details will follow as soon as they are available.  

Thank you for your understanding and support of this difficult decision. The health of our Fed-
eration members and community is paramount, during this global pandemic which has led to 
this regrettable decision. 

The organizers: 
WHFF Council Holstein Switzerland swissherdbook 
Jos Buiting Michel Geinoz Matthias Schelling


